Michael Gildenstern
L.

From: Kaelee Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:30 PM

To: Bryan Pace

Cc: Michael Gildenstern

Subject: RE: Case No. BA17-017 1440 N. Crismon Rd.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Bryan,

Thank you. | will forward this email on to get in within the packet.

Thanks,

Kaelee Wilson

Planner |

City of Mesa, Planning Division
(480) 644-4450

---—-QOriginal Message-----

From: Bryan Pace [mailto:brynpace @aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 1:46 PM

To: Kaelee Wilson <Kaelee Wilson@MesaAZ.gov>
Subject: Case No. BA17-017 1440 N. Crismon Rd.

TO THE MESA CITY ADJUSTMENT BOARD AND OTHERS WHOM IT MAY CONCERN IN MESA GOVERNMENT

We have lived in The Cholla Estates for approximately 17 years and have known our Neighbors, Mark & Debbie
Schmucker even longer. We love our home and plan on living here for years to come. We feel that the guest house and
barn/shop they have built has added value to their property. We however, want the assurance that said property

(approximately five acres) will never be subdivided.

Sincerely,

Bryan and Penny Pace

Sent from my iPad



